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Estimate of Fiscal Impact 
 FY 2017-18 FY 2018-19 
State Expenditure 

General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 
Full-Time Equivalent Position(s) 0.00 0.00

State Revenue 
General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 

Local Expenditure $0 $0 
Local Revenue $0 $0 

 
Fiscal Impact Summary 
This bill will have no expenditure impact on the General Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds. 
Any increases in local expenditures is expected to be minimal and could be absorbed within 
existing resources. This statement is updated to include a response from the South Carolina Law 
Enforcement Division. This bill is not expected to impact expenditures for local law enforcement 
agencies.  
 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 24, 2017 
State Expenditure 
This bill prohibits the holder of a permit that authorizes the sale of beer or wine from placing 
individual bottles, cans, or other single-serving sized receptacles containing beer or wine in a 
nonpermanent portable container or cooler within ten feet of a door used for ingress or egress 
from a licensed establishment.   
 
Department of Revenue. The department indicates this bill will have no expenditure impact on 
the General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal Funds, as enforcement of this bill is not within the 
scope of the department’s responsibilities.  
 
South Carolina Law Enforcement Division. The division indicates this bill will have no 
expenditure impact on the General Fund, Other Funds, or Federal Funds. The agency can 
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accomplish enforcement during their normal inspection processes and will not require additional 
staff.  

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
This bill prohibits the placement of individual bottles, cans, or other single-serving sized 
receptacles containing beer or wine in a nonpermanent portable container or cooler within ten 
feet of a door used for ingress or egress from a licensed establishment. This bill requires local 
law enforcement agencies to perform activities that will be conducted in the normal course of 
agency business. As a result, any increase in expenses associated with this bill is expected to be 
minimal and could be absorbed within existing resources.   

Local Revenue  
N/A 
 


